
U.S. Department 400 Seventh Street, S.W. 


of Transportation Washington, D.C. 20590 


Pipeline and Hazardous 

Materials Safety Administration 


OCT - 5 2006 

Mr. W.D. Scott 
Senior Vice President, COO 
Colonial Pipeline Company 
P. 0.Box 1627 

Alpharetta, Georgia30009-9934 


RE: CPF NO. 2-2000-5001 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

On April 23, 2002, a Final Order was issued by the Associate Administrator for Pipeline 
Safety in the above-referenced case. This letter acknowledges receipt of, and accepts Colonial's 
payment dated May 9,2002 in the amount of $60,000 as payment in full of the civil penalty. You 
have completed the actions specified in the compliance order, as determined by the Director, 
Southern Region. This case is now closed and no fbrther enforcement action is contemplated with 
the respect to the matters involved in this case. 

Sincerely, 

James Reynolds 
Pipeline Compliance Registry 
Office of Pipeline Safety 

Enclosure 

cc: Ms. Linda Daugherty, Director, Southern Region, OPS 

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REOUESTED 


